
 
 
 
 

Parent Carers Together 

Feedback Form 
 

Name:  Louise Middleton 
 
Meeting description: Meeting with Laura White  
Where was meeting held: virtually 
Date of meeting: 2nd February 2022 
Start & finish time: 15:30-15:45 
 
Any future meeting dates, if known:  
 

 

Feedback can be in any format; it should contain important points that came out of the meeting, your 

opinions, any related work that you think overlaps, action points that you might be involved with, any 

areas of concern.  This will be shared with all PCT reps and committee. 

Please email to bethcallis@parentcarerstogether.org.uk within 2 weeks of meeting 

 

FEEDBACK & COMMENTS (please use further pages if necessary) 

Attendees: Laura White (CCG), Elaine (DPCC), Louise (PCT) 

This was a last minute, quick chat with Laura White to discuss Safe & Wellbeing Reviews. 

Background: 

This is part of the work that CCG are doing as part of Sae & Wellbeing work, they are developing parent panels. 

It is related to the national work on reviewing and monitoring the care and safety of people with learning 

disability and/or autism who are in inpatient care.  This is also part of the NHS response to deaths at 

Cawston Park. The NHS website states: .. a national review, confirmed by Claire Murdoch, National 

Director for Mental Health is being undertaken to check the safety and wellbeing of all people with a 

learning disability and autistic people who are being cared for in a mental health inpatient setting. This 

includes people whose care is being funded by clinical commissioning groups (CCGs), specialised 

commissioning and provider collaborative commissioning. Our expectation is that individual reviews of 

care will be completed early 2022. 

Undertaking these reviews is very much a priority for NHS regional and national teams. Every part of the 

system will have a role in ensuring that they are done swiftly and diligently. 

Themes emerging from the review findings will be shared with NHS England and NHS Improvement 

regional and national teams. The regional and national teams will make sure the learning from the reviews 

is used to develop any new guidance and to shape the work being delivered. 

Dorset CCG are reviewing 18 adults and providers are reviewing those under 18.  There will be  a 

presentation to a panel to share findings. 

Laura asked if either of the forum had a parents (expert by experience) who would be part of the panel. 
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This needs to be a specific group – those with experience of a child in secure setting.  We haven’t put a 

parent rep forward for this. 

Elaine has a parent in mind and will approach them. 

 


